
No.I-11011/27/2015-IT Cell 
, Government of India 

• ,. l~ '1 · Ministry of Urban Development 
'lJ\Y/".14~ *** 

• I ~vol '),. ~y Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi 
vv~ Dated 24th April, 2017 

To(" 
The J.J. Enterprises, 
D-1/17, Mansa Ram Park, 
Uttamnagar, 
New Delhi-110059. 

(Kind Attention Mr. Pramod Kumar) 
Subject: Extension of contract for scanning work in the Ministry of Urban 
Development upto 31-05-2017. 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to this Ministry's letters dated 16-09-2016 and 10-01- 
2017 regarding award of the contract for scanning of files/documents for the purpose 
of e-office in this Ministry for a period up to 20/12/2016 and further extension of 
contract for three months till 20-03-2017 respectively and to say that the Ministry has 
decided to extend the existing contract with your firm on the same terms and 
conditions for scanning of files/documents in this Ministry for a further period upto 
31-05-2017 .Further Directorate of Estates has been informed to get their files scanned 
from the scanning station of MoUD till 31/05/2017 but payment will be made by them 
from their Budget. 

2. A line of acceptance may be sent to this Ministry. 

Yours faithfully, 
~ 'I ' c:»: 
(Sunil Kumar) 

Under Secretary (GA & C) 
Ph:23062295 
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